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Walter, Penny

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Herb Schmidt - Dealing with the Smell from the Meat Rendering Plant 
- CK 375-1

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 8:26 AM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Herb Schmidt ‐ Dealing with the Smell from the Meat Rendering Plant ‐ CK 375‐1 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to  ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Monday, December 12, 2022 ‐ 08:26 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

Date: Monday, December 12, 2022 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Herb 

Last Name: Schmidt 

Phone Number :  

Email:  

Address: , Sebestyen Cres. 

City: Saskatoon 

Province: Saskatchewan 

Postal Code:  

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): NA 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: The one that is dealing with the smell from 
the meat rendering plant. 

Comments: 
My wife and I walk near Warman Road in Silverwood. We have noticed during our walks that there is often a smell 
coming from the Meat Rendering Plant. I have called the plant several times and relayed my concerns to somebody 
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by the name of Sam. We smell the smell at various times throughout the day. And I have only recently started 
tracking the smell and keeping records. In December we notice the smell on December 2 around 9 AM. I called Sam 
at that time. We were walking at 9:30 PM on December 9 and also smelt the odour from the Meat Rendering that 
evening. Depending on the wind, the smell can be very offensive. We would appreciate it if the city would do it can 
to alleviate this problem. Thank you for your attention to this matter. Herb Schmidt  

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 


